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THETA ALPHA CHAPTER OPERATIONS THROUGHOUT SPRING 2020 

 

New Executive Board  
The Theta Alpha Chapter installed its new Executive board on December 8th, 2019. The new 

board consists of… 

 

President: Tom Hayes  

Vice President: Wes Gallagher  

Chaplain: Josh Borges 

Treasurer: Jacob Bartolotta  

Secretary: Jack Johnson 

Health & Safety Officer Co-Chairmen: James Schwer, Adam Kron 

Historian: Ryan Clarke  

New Member Educator Co-Chairmen: Justin Beimfohr, Rob Vorderman 

Recruitment Chairman: John Baker  

Philanthropy Chairman: Aaron Albright 

Social Co-Chairmen: Dylan Patterson, Kendall Johnson 

 

New Sweetheart  

 This spring semester we elected a new sweetheart for the chapter! Regann Cook is a 

sophomore majoring in social work and a member of Alpha Chi Omega. Regann is looking 

forward to spending more time with our brothers and make bonds that’ll last a lifetime.  

 

Additional Chapter business 

The chapter was very eager to finish out the spring semester with big plans, for example, 

starting a new philanthropy. With the operations of the chapter being temporarily put on hold due 

to COVID-19 we as a chapter are very curious to see how this will affect us in the coming 

months and fall semester.  
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Riley Dance Marathon 

This semester our chapter put a major emphasis on raising money for Dance Marathon. 

We raised a total of $27,503 dollars for Riley’s making us the top Greek organization for 

BSUDM in donations! This is an achievement we have never had as a chapter and we are very 

proud of the work all the brothers have put in to make it possible. We also had our brother, and 

Rockstar sponsor, Josh Borges give out Rockstar to fuel all the dancer for the 13 hour duration of 

Dance Marathon. All of the proceeds go directly to the Riley Children’s Foundation. Riley 

continues to be ranked #1 in the United States in treating complex illness. The chapter enjoyed 

being able to give back to such a great cause.  
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Secret Families 

 For the last three years our chapter has helped with a local charity called secret families. 

Secret Families provides Christmas for families in the Muncie area that can’t afford it. This year 

we volunteered at 6AM to help load trucks, wrap gifts, and distribute food and gifts to families. 

This organization is run by local businessman Al Holdren who started this initiative many years 

ago with his own family. One year instead of having their own Christmas, they decided to give 

another family a Christmas they otherwise would not have had. Now hundreds of families in the 

Muncie community are able to have Christmas when they otherwise would not have because of 

Al and his family.  Seeing the impact this organization makes on the community is the main 

reason we continue to volunteer and raise money every year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


